
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

 

The Independent Liquor & Gaming Authority (ILGA) will hold the next board meeting on 19 April 
2023. Following the closure of the public and/or stakeholder consultation processes, the following 
matters, amongst other things, have been listed for consideration by the ILGA board:  

Liquor and gaming applications 

The Border Inn Hotel, Moama – Application to reduce the current weekend gaming shutdown 
hours 

Brighton Lakes Recreation & Golf Club, Moorebank – Application for a gaming machine 
threshold increase and gaming machine entitlement transfer  

Woolgoolga Diggers Club, Woolgoolga - Application for a gaming machine threshold increase 
with class 1 local impact assessment 

Amaroo Tavern, Moree – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase and gaming 
machine entitlement transfer  

Jerrabomberra Hotel, Jerrabomberra – Application to vary extended trading authorisation 

ALDI Liverpool Central, Liverpool – Application for a new packaged liquor licence 

ALDI Penrith Central, Penrith – Application for a new packaged liquor licence 

ALDI Woolooware, Woolooware – Application for a new packaged liquor licence 

Two Bobs Pantry, Nelson Bay – Application for a new packaged liquor licence 

Vintage Cellars, Northbridge – Application for removal - packaged liquor licence 

Harris Park Liquor Cellars, Harris Park - Application to change the current liquor licence 
conditions 

Porters Liquor, Surry Hills - Application to change the current liquor licence conditions 

Red Bottle Elizabeth St, Sydney – Application to change the current liquor licence conditions 

The Imperial Hotel Murwillumbah, Murwillumbah – Application for a removal - a hotel (full) 
liquor licence and minors area authorisation 

Temple Bay Coogee, Coogee – Application for an on-premises licence to change the current 
liquor licence conditions, vary the current primary service authorisation and licensed boundaries 
with a new extended trading authorisation 

Martinez, Sydney – Application for a new hotel (general bar) liquor licence 

Homebush Hotel, Homebush – Supplementary paper – application to change the current liquor 
licence conditions 

 
 

Where a final determination made at that meeting involves the grant of a new licence, or a change 
to an existing licence, the effect of that approval will be notified on the Liquor & Gaming NSW 
Application Noticeboard which is available for inspection at the following website:  
https://noticeboard.liquorandgaming.nsw.gov.au/ 
 

This notice is provided for information only. 
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